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March 3, 2023 

 

 
Omya / Songwon Australia & New 
Zealand 
 

We are pleased to announce that Songwon has appointed Omya to 

represent their PVC Stabilizers “SONGSTABTM“ in Australia & New 

Zealand. 

 

This is a great expansion of the strategic partnership with Songwon 
also with other Business Units. We are very proud to work with 

Songwon in Australia & New Zealand and look forward to additional 

developments in the future. 
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